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WRITTEN QUESTION E-3588/01
by Pere Esteve (ELDR)
to the Commission

Subject: Granting of aid to COFACE

The Commission has granted various subsidies to the Confederation of Family Organisations in the 
European Union (COFACE). It appears that these subsidies will no longer be granted in the coming 
budgetary year, 2002.

Can the Commission say whether this aid is indeed to disappear in the coming year and if so, why it 
was removed from the Community budget? What other EU subsidies might COFACE receive in the 
future?


